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I’m happy to see this bill being proposed and hope it will pass. As a family that 

already uses bikes for our commutes, and a good deal of our other travel, I believe 

this bill will make it easier for others to take full advantage of this incredibly helpful 

new mobility technology. I’ve spoken to many people who are interested in getting an 

r Ike, but the cost can be a big barrier to getting one. This bill will make that decision 

easier for many. 


